
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Ingersoll Road Lane Closure 

A contractor working for the City of Phenix City will begin milling and resurfacing along Ingersoll Road 

between U.S. Highway 280 and 12th Place.   One lane will be closed beginning Friday, May 26th, 2023 

and is expected to last until Wednesday May 31st, 2023. Traffic control measures will be in place routing 

traffic around the construction.  During this time, delays should be expected, and travel times adjusted 

accordingly. Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact the Phenix City Engineering Department 

at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 

 


